
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

"We grow together, we learn together, we will achieve our best together" 
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Date: 19th March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that Park Community Academy will be open as normal on Friday 20th 
March 2020.  
 
As I am sure you can appreciate, these are extremely challenging times for us all and we are facing a 
continually changing landscape.  As a school we are receiving regular updates, advice and guidance 
from the Department for Education, Public Health England, the Local Authority and the Sea View 
Trust.  
 
In the interests of the wider community both locally and nationally, it is important that everyone 
follows the guidance issued by Public Health England.  If your child or anyone in your household has 
symptoms of a dry cough and a high temperature then they must self-isolate for 14 days.  If the 
symptoms continue after day 6 then you are to advised to contact NHS 111. 
 
If you have already chosen to self-isolate please ENSURE your child remains at home for the full  
14 day period.   
 
A further update will be issued tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr K Berry 
Headteacher 
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